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Beehive Lane Community Primary School 
Newsletter No.12 

 

The BUZZWORD 

Friday, 30th November 2018 

 

“Releasing The Potential Within All” 
 

We can hardly believe how quickly this terms it 
going, next week we have the pleasure of Year 5’s 
assembly and the younger children are eagerly 
practising their parts for the Christmas production. 
Not to mention the Christmas Bazaar after school 
on Friday. 
 
Music Assembly 
On Wednesday, some children performed with their 
musical instruments such as acoustic guitar and 
piano. The whole school was treated to a wide 
range of music pieces, which were played 
beautifully by them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Post box for Christmas Cards 

will be in the hall from 
Monday, 3rd December. 

 
 

Please make sure the envelope has the 
child’s full name and Class clearly written.       

Thank you 

 
Baubles! A Tree-mendous Nativity 
 
Just a reminder for EYFS and KS1, if 
you haven’t already returned your slip 
for your tickets for the Christmas 
Production, they are now available. 
 

After School Club 
 

All of our after school clubs 
have finished for this term, 

except for the Animation Club   
which finishes on 

(Thursday 13th December) 
 

 
 
 
 

December 
5th  Year 5 Assembly – World War 1 at 9am  
7th  Christmas Fayre after school 
10th  KS2 Christmas Carol concert 9.30am  
11th  KS2 choir singing at Manor Lodge  
12th Christmas Dinner 

Infant Christmas Performance - dress 
rehearsal at 2pm 

13th Infant Christmas Performance at 9.15am 
14th Infant Christmas Performance at 9.15am 
18th  Panto time, whole school to see Peter Pan 
19th Last day of Autumn Term. 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, 20th December to 
Wednesday, 2nd January 2019  

Christmas Holiday 
Thursday, 3rdJanuary 2019 

First day back 
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French Breakfast Club – Year 4  
Friday, 7th December will be the last 
session this term. 
It starts on Friday, 11th January 2019. 
 
 

Friends of Beehive School  PTA News 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beehiveôs very own bake-off is happening at 

the Christmas Bazaar !  

 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be two competitions  
One for adults and  

One for children  
Entries will be judged by cake-enthusiast 

extraordinaire Mr Sully. 
The cakes will be judged on the basis of taste and 
design. Please bring your entries to school on the 
morning of 7 th  December  with your name and 

age carefully concealed. 
Good Luck! 

 

 
 
Times Tables 

2X – Aaliyah C  
3X – Harry S, Camilla D,  
6X – Hritika D 
8X – Adam C 
 
 

 

 
A polite reminder. 

Dear Parents,  

 

Safety of our children is paramount and the issue of 

parking has reared its head again!  Please be 

respectful of others by not flouting the yellow 

parking restriction lines or by mounting the kerb. 

we have no legal jurisdiction on the public highway 

and have been advised by the police that any 

incidents or parking issues need to be reports 

directly to the ‘Highways’ department, with any 

details you are able to supply. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Kitchen News 

Next week we will be on Week 3 of our  
Winter Menu. 

 
Lunchtime Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Travis H, Kasper W in Reception,  

Rebecca McL in Year 1  
Ismet H in Year 2 

Eftelya G in Year 4  
Ashton R in Year 5 

were awarded for good manners and 
 polite behaviour 

 
Be a Reader” Class award 

Well done to Year 6 who have won 
the “Be a Reader” trophy this week 
with 100% again! Excellent effort!  
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjQ55HosILaAhWMWhQKHWL5BEAQjRx6BAgAEAU&url=https://www.outsideclassroomboards.co.uk/product.php/safety_sign_-_caution_children_-_2_sizes_available/?k%3D:::3250570:&psig=AOvVaw0WzJnPSCjYgrQvebCBbh54&ust=1521892268273478


 3 

Team Points 
Great work Kingfishers for collecting 
the most team points this week.  
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Phoebe C 

Rosie S  

Lydia v B 

Daniel H  

 
Star of the Week 
Logan F for great enthusiasm and taking 
part in all class learning this week. 
Reggie M for a super learning attitude 
and an amazing sense of humour. 
Freya T for always coming onto school 
positively and enthusiastically. She worked 
hard and enjoys a challenge. 
Mia C showing deeper thinking when asking and 
answering questions in RE. 
Tom H for showing excellent problem solving skills 
in Mathematics and demonstrating high levels of 
determination to produce a high standard of work. 
Ayame C for working diligently this week to 
understand the text we have been reading. 
Ruby M for excellent improvement in Arithmetic. 
 
Playleaders of the week 

Morgan P, Ruby M, Finley C, 
Leon H-W, Olivia D and 
Abigail H showed good 
manners. 
 

 
 
Achievements 
Evan W achieved Goldfish 3 in swimming. 
George B achieved Chief Scout’s Bronze award. 
Amber S was awarded a medal for good acting 
skills 
Daniel S achieved water Skills 2  
 
 
 

Letters sent out this week 
KS1 Christmas Production 
Father Christmas 
Year 3 Colchester Castle 
Beehive Christmas prize draw 
Primary Times and Kidaround magazine 
 

What Fun!!  
Friends of Beehive have kindly bought the EYFS 

children a wonderful corner kitchen, with the 

money they raised from the Summer Fun Day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Friends of Beehive 

We greatly appreciate your support  

from everyone at Beehive Lane School  

 

Lathcoats Farm  
With St Michaelõs, St Maryõs and St Paulõs 

Churches  
Present their  

Farmyard Nativity  

 
Sunday, 9 th  December, 2018  

Everyone welcome ð turn up and take part  
Parts  from 4pm, performance at 4.30pm  

Costumes and donkeys provided  
www.lathcoatsfarm.co.uk 

 

http://www.lathcoatsfarm.co.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjIwqfmm-jeAhVDF8AKHTBlCGoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://clipart-library.com/nativity-background-cliparts.html&psig=AOvVaw1tTIvPvQAPRbo7Toz4SbT8&ust=1542983400069225
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
There is now an app that can be downloaded that 
will give advice about children aged from birth to  
11 years, recognise when your child is unwell; 
offering hand advice on some of the most common 
childhood illnesses and where to seek further 
treatment, including information signposting to the 
relevant local services.   
 
There are workshops also parents can attend, 
please see link below for more information. 
http://midessexccg.nhs.uk/new/968-child-health-
app-offers-parents-health-advice-at-their-fingertips  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Paul Sully 
Headteacher 

http://midessexccg.nhs.uk/new/968-child-health-app-offers-parents-health-advice-at-their-fingertips
http://midessexccg.nhs.uk/new/968-child-health-app-offers-parents-health-advice-at-their-fingertips

